
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 

OF TOMBALL TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF THE WATER 

CONSERVATION AND DROUGHT CONTINGENCY PLAN.  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City Council (the “City Council”) of the City of 

Tomball, Texas (the “City”), will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on May 6, 2024, in the City 

Council Chamber at Tomball City Hall, 401 Market Street, Tomball, Texas 77375 for the purpose 

of considering the adoption of the Water Conservation and Drought Contingency Plan.  

 

Copies of the Water Conservation and Drought Contingency Plan are available at the City 

Secretary’s Office, 401 Market Street, Tomball, Texas 77375. Any member of the public has the 

right to appear at the hearing and provide input regarding the regulations contained within the plan.  
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